
                                                 
 
1 February 2021 
 
Dear Crosshill School Community,  
 
As you are aware from the school newsletter and local media, we are now in the most wonderful 
position of being provided with the opportunity to relocate Crosshill School to what was formally 
known as 'The Sunnyhurst Centre' in Darwen. 
For a number of years, we have been trying to seek a suitable building for Crosshill School to be 
relocated to due to an increase in numbers and to also ensure we are providing our students and 
their families with the best specialist provision we can offer. 
 
To provide you with more detailed information regarding this relocation we will be hosting a 
remote meeting on Thursday 11th February which will start promptly at 3:00pm until 3:30pm. 
During this meeting you will have the opportunity to be provided with more details around our 
trust, school, reasons for relocating and also be able to ask any questions to our panel members 
you may have. 
 
The meeting will be held via Zoom and the information for this meeting is stated below: 
 
Join Zoom Meeting  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/82577399255?pwd=R3ljZ0pYZjZ2bEtVY2RpY3hCOUNDQT09 

 

Meeting ID: 825 7739 9255  
Passcode: Vbi9hw 

 
If you are unable to attend the meeting, we will be providing the presentation, minutes from the 
meeting and a link for you to ask any questions you may have that may have not been answered. 
This information will be made available for 7 days from the 12th February 2021. 
 
We look forward to meeting you and hope you are able to attend. 
 
 
Kindest Regards, 
 
Lidia Gardner 
Headteacher 
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